(239) 768-4711



June 3, 2005

ROBERT M. BALL, A.A.E.

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

DAVID M. OWEN

PORT AUTHORITY ATTORNEY

BOARD OF PORT COMMISSIONERS

JOHN E. ALBION

TAMMY HALL

BOB JANES

RAY JUDAH

DOUGLAS R. ST. CERNY

Mr. Alan S. Maltz Alan S. Maltz Gallery 1210 Duval Street Key West, FL 33040

Dear Alan:

Thank you for doing such an outstanding job on the commemorative portfolios for Southwest Florida International Airport's new Midfield Terminal Complex. They were the perfect vehicle for showcasing your spectacular imagery! We received a great deal of positive feedback on the portfolios and hope you are as delighted with the end product as we are.

You were a true pleasure to work with. Your attention to detail and personal involvement in each aspect of this project was greatly appreciated. Please accept the enclosed mementoes as a token of our thanks.

We were so glad you could join us at the recent terminal sneak preview event and hope to have the opportunity to work with you in the future.

Sincerely,

LEE COUNTY PORT AUTHORITY

Laska L. Ryan, APR

Senior Manager, Aviation Marketing Communications

LLR

Enclosures

016-LLR Maltz Portfolio TY

cc:

Susan M. Sanders, Aviation Marketing

Read file